
                                               

 

 

THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF BARNHAM BROOM PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON 18th MAY 
2017 AT 7.30 PM AT BARNHAM BROOM VILLAGE HALL. 

 
Present:  Cllrs Cowan, Edwards, Ewles, Garrard, Burns and Read. 
 
In attendance: Beth Boorman (Clerk), CC Dewsbury, and 16 members of the public 
 
1. Apologies 

DC Edney 
 
2. Minutes of the meeting held in May 2016 were approved by BR. 
 
3. Matters Arising 

None 
 
4. Local Organisations reports 

Parish Council Report: 
Report available from the Clerk on request 
A member of the public asked for details on build date for Bell Road development. It was 
suggested that we will update as soon as we know.  
BR and PG expanded on Fen Trust report to enable public to understand more about its 
use.  
JH expanded on Memorial Garden project. 
Parking outside Primary School was elaborated on with members of public expressing 
their concerns . It was shared that it is a problem both at peak times and all day.  
 
Barnham Broom Church Report: 
Report available from the Clerk on request 
 
Barnham Broom School Report: 
No report provided 
 
Village Hall Report: 
Report available from the Clerk on request 
 
Hoppers Report: 
Report available from the Clerk on request 
 
Brownies Report: 
No report provided 
 
Carpet Bowls: 
Report available from the Clerk on request 
 
Happy Days Report: 
No report provided 
 
 
 



                                               

 

 

Womens Institute Report: 
Report available on request 
 
Breckland Youth Cafe 
No report provided 

 
County Councillor Margaret Dewsbury Report: 
Report available from the Clerk on request.   
Two members of the public commented on this and CC Dewsbury replied.  

 
District Councillor Michael Edney Report: 
No report provided 

 
5. Any Other Business: 

 
Meeting Closed at 8.15 pm 

 


